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One-day workshop on Innovate India: A Roadmap to Hackathon was organized by the Department of Computer Science & 

Engineering (Artificial Intelligence and Machine Learning) on 6th September, 9:30 AM, at Seminar Hall - C. During the 

session, 70 students attended from the 2nd year CSM, the 3rd year CSM, and the 3rd year CSN.  

Gouthami Priya and Bhavana wished all the faculty members and students present in the seminar hall. Then, they invited Dr. 

S. Padma – HoD, Department of CSE (AI and ML) onto the stage to share a few words about the workshop. 

 

 
  

Welcome address: 

 

Dr. S. Padma wished all the members present in the seminar hall and the resource persons. Before that, she thanked the 

college management, the vice chancellor, registrar, additional registrar, the principal, and vice principal. After that, she shared 

a few words related to the importance of the hackathon. 

Further, the students introduced Dr. P.Gururaj, Lead Cyber Security Engineer, DXC Technology, Bangalore. Then, the 

students invited Dr. P. Gururaj to share a few words about the workshop. 

 

Dr. P. Gururaj shared a few words about the workshop. After that, he explained the importance of the Smart India Hackathon. 

Then, how to choose the problem statement for the Smart India Hackathon. Further, he explained how to present any problem 

statement to panel members. 



 
 

After that, Dr. P. Gururaj interacted with the student teams. Also, provided valuable suggestions to improve their problem 

statement. 

  

Thereafter, Mr. NS. Sanjay, Product Security Engineer, Honeywell, Bangalore joined as another resource person. Then, both 

resource persons listened to student problem statements and provided valuable suggestions to student teams. 

 

 
 

Vote of thanks: 

 

On behalf of the department, Ms. Bhavana thanked our college management, Vice Chancellor, Registrar, Additional 

Registrar, Principal, Vice Principal - Administration, and Head of the Department for providing resources. 

 

Further, she thanked resource persons, the supporting faculty members, students, and non-teaching staff. 

Once again, she thanked the resource persons for providing their valuable suggestions to students. 

  

Outcome: 

• The students understand the importance of the Hackathon. 

• The resource persons encouraged students to participate in the SIH and other national-level hackathons.   

• The students also understand how to choose a problem statement for the hackathon. 

• The students also learned how to enhance their problem statement for the upcoming hackathons.   

   

 
 

 
 


